
TOWN OF DANVILLE  

APPROVED SELECTBOARD PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES  

OCTOBER 20, 2016  

Danville Town Hall (5:30 PM)  

 

 

The board held a public hearing to seek input on the adoption of a new ordinance regulating All-Terrain 

Vehicles in the town. Those wishing to address the board were signed in and given a limited amount of time to 

speak. 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Michael Walsh, Douglas Pastula, Angelo Incerpi, Ken Linsley, Kellie Merrell  

 

CALL TO ORDER:  Michael Walsh, Chair, called the hearing to order at 5:30 PM.  

 

Michael Walsh began by asking that he dispense with reading the ordinance in its entirety to allow time for 

people to speak.  The consensus of the group was that it would be acceptable to them to dispense with the 

reading. 

 

Hard copies of the draft ordinance were available. 

 
The people who were signed in to speak were called on to address the board. 

Many people chose to address the audience instead. 

Many people commented in favor of the ordinance.  

Many people commented in opposition of the ordinance. 

The board was asked who would be voting on the ordinance. Michael Walsh answered that the board would 

be the ones voting on it. 

The board was asked to seek the facts and base their decision on those facts. 

  

 ADJOURNMENT  
At 6:59 PM a motion was made by Doug Pastula and seconded by Kelly Merrell to adjourn.  All in favor.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Mary L. Currier  
Clerk of the Board  
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